
Have you heard of RECOSA, the organization for the Retired Employees of the City of San Antonio? If you are interested in 
joining this organization or just want more information, call 210.504.9567 or email info@recosa.org.

RETIREE BROWN BAG SERIES

You’re Invited: August Brown Bag Session 
Brown Bag Session

Friday, August 11
11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

Pre-K 4 SA West Education Center  
1235 Enrique M. Barrera Memorial 

Pkwy., 78227

Topics:
FY 2024 Proposed Budget 

& 
Medicare Advantage Plans 

FREE Parking Onsite 

RSVP by Tuesday, August 8

Join your fellow retirees at the August session 
of the Retiree Brown Bag Series. During this 
event, you’ll have the opportunity to: a) learn 
about the FY 2024 Proposed Budget from a 
member of the City’s leadership team AND b) 
get more information about the City’s Medicare  
Advantage plans. An Aetna representative will 
be on-hand to answer your questions. 
Remember, all City retirees and their spouses 
or domestic partners are welcome to attend 
these events. Light snacks will be available, but 
feel free to bring a bag lunch.    
To reserve your seat by August 8, leave 
a message on the Retiree RSVP Line at 
210.207.7000 or send an email to 
AskHR@sanantonio.gov. tonio.gov. 


